

Dear Year 6,

We are missing you all and hope that you and your families are staying safe. We hope that you have been able to access the new resources that we have put on the website and have enjoyed the new activities. Thank you for the lovely things you have shared with us and please continue to do so as we like to see what you are all up to.

To see what we have uploaded to the website, follow these steps below:

First go to the school website and click on the tab below:



In the dropdown menu go to Summer Term 1 and Year 6. This will lead you to lots of resources and many of the subjects are organised into weekly tasks.

Last week the BBC launched daily live lessons on their website that can be accessed from home following this link:

Solving Problems

Welcome to Open the Box and here is your host, Patrick.

Hi and welcome to today's show. Today, we are focusing on multi-stee problems on your steep problems on your steep problems of your steep problems.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons.

We have been exploring the Year 6 page and this week why don't you try multi-step addition and subtraction problems?

→ Humanities

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z6ynscw

You could even try writing your own problems and challenging your families to solve them.

Also on the BBC, we would like you to look at the Wellbeing lesson about starting secondary school: https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zj2grj6. On here there is a video about a typical day in school. We are looking at transition this week and will be in touch when we know more.

Don't forget to keep reading and keep being active! Hopefully see you soon.

Mr McGrath, Miss Ward and Miss Smith.